PETROLEUM MANAGEMENT, INC

2191 SW 115 TERRACE * DAVIE, FL. 33325 ¢ (954) 581-4455 * FAX: (954) 583-0252,
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Environmental Protect-on
Southeast District

P.O. Box 15425

West Palm Beach, FL. 33416

Attn: Mr. Vincent Peluso
Re:  Solid Waste Permit
Dear Mr. Peluso:

With reference to your request for information regarding “Solid Waste” permitting at our
£acility, please note the foﬂowing.

P.M.I. is not interested in pursuing a “Solid Waste Permit”. Our activities related to
R.C.R.A. Non-Hazardous Solids consists of consolidation of some drums of these materials in a
“Roll OF” container. “Used Oil Filters” are shipped to a permitted foundry and some drums of
materials are shipped to permitted facilities chosen ]s:y our client.

Should any other questions arise, please call at (954) 581-4455.

Sincerely,

L

Judd Gilbert
President



